City of Ellsworth
322 S. Broadway Street
Ellsworth, MN  56129
Phone # (507) 967 - 2373
cityofellsworthmn@gmail.com

 


The Residential Spring City Wide Clean-Up will be held on Tuesday, May 17th, 2022.
 

Residential Spring City Wide Clean-Up  ~ Schaap Sanitation will be doing the annual City Clean up in one day only.

This day will be on Tuesday, May 17th, 2022. (Same day as pre-paid Appliance Pick up).  Items will need to be set out on the curb (NOT IN THE ALLEY) by 7:30AM or it will NOT be picked up.  They only go down a street one time.  If it is not set out when they go by, it will NOT get picked up. 

No appliances, toxic or hazardous wastes, tires, batteries, cement, bricks, oil, fluorescent bulbs etc.  Also, NO OUT OF TOWN JUNK is allowed or commercial clean up. 

Items that can be thrown in the garbage include:  Shredders, Vacuum Cleaners, Blenders, Mixers, and Humidifiers.  

Empty card board boxes will NOT be picked up while cleanup is going on.  Please put these items in your recycling.  Thank you for your cooperation.

NO clean out of homes.  NO major remodeling projects. 
